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Stinson LLP is pleased to announce that Partner Christopher Frantze has been selected by the Greater
Kansas City Chamber of Commerce to participate in its Centurions Leadership Program as a member of its
class of 2024.

Centurions is a two-year leadership development program that prepares emerging leaders in the greater
Kansas City area for roles including judges, CEOs and nonprofit executives, and provides opportunities to
become more civically engaged.

Frantze is a member of the firm's real estate and public finance practice group and focuses his practice on
multi-family, commercial, public finance and corporate matters. He assists purchasers, sellers, lenders,
landlords and tenants in developing strategies and negotiating complex agreements related to sales
transactions, leasing, public incentives, and corporate mergers and acquisitions. In addition to being a
Centurion, Frantze is involved with the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society and the Boy Scouts of America.
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